
From: Ashley, Westley L <WLAshley@uams.edu> 
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 9:20 AM
To: Bailey Gibbs <Bailey.Gibbs@dfa.arkansas.gov>; cody.hiland@asp.arkansas.gov
Cc: Hagemeier, Mark <MHagemeier@uams.edu>
Subject: Foreign Gifts & Contracts - State Law Reporting Requirement under the Transparency in
Foreign Investment Act

This message originated outside DFA. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good Morning,

My name is Westley Ashley, Director of International Compliance & Conflict of Interest at the
University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences.

As required by the Transparency in Foreign Investment Act, Act 1020, Ark. Code Ann. §§ 6-60-1204
and 6-60-1205, certain foreign contracts and gifts must be reported to the Department of Finance &
Administration and the Department of Public Safety.

Accordingly, please accept this email on behalf of UAMS as a report of no reportable foreign
contracts or foreign gifts for FY 2022.

All the best,

Westley Ashley, JD
Director, International Compliance & Conflict of Interest
University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences
4301 W. Markham St., #726
Little Rock, AR 72205-7199
501.686.6447
WLAshley@uams.edu
https://coi.uams.edu
https://internationalcompliance.uams.edu

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized
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review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.


